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Grandparents Day

We had the most fabulous day on Tuesday last when we travelled to the Church to honour our grandparents.

It was a most enjoyable day for all who were there, and grandparents who were unable to attend were also
remembered, honoured and acknowledged. The boys and girls from Courtenay National School really did themselves
proud on the day, which was so very well coordinated by the exceptional staff of the school. Fr. Cussen and those who
work in the Church also provided a warm welcome to us alll and we are most grateful. Well done to all.

A Huge thanks to our Parents Association who provided a warm welcome back at the school along with beautiful food
and the perfect atmosphere. We will be putting pictures of the day up on the website and Eddie Guiry, who was at the
church has put some lovely pictures in the Observer this week also, but for now, we have attached a few for you to
browse at the end of the Newsletter this week.

A huge thanks again to all who were involved. It was a day to remember.

Digital Citizenship Information Day
Well done to the pupils, staff and parents who participated in the digital information day on Monday last.
We are hopeful that the suggestion will serve us all well.

Official Opening

The official opening of the new Courtenay National School building will take place at 2.00 p.m. on Saturday, April 20th
2024. A committee comprising of members of the Board of Management, School Leadership, Teachers, SNAs, pupils,
parents and members of the local community will organise the event. Save the Date for now, further details to follow in
the coming weeks.

Chess
Some of the members of the Chess Club will participate in a Chess Competition on March 6th in Broadford.
As a result, there will be no after-school chess club on Wednesday, March 6th.

FAI 5 a side soccer Tournament - After school soccer

After School soccer training coordinated by Mr. Cunningham has been running in the school every Tuesday since January.
3 teams will now be going forward to represent the school in an FAI 5-a side soccer tournament in Corbally on March
13, We wish the Mr. Cunningham and the 3 teams the very best of luck in the tournament. Thanks to Mr. Cunningham,
Anthony, Mr. Devine and Mr. O’ Doherty who are all involved in the after-school training and coaching.

School Calendar
The School Calendar for 2024-2025 has been issued and was sent out on the Aladdin Noticeboard.

Newcastle West G.A.A.
Training for beginner boys aged 4 — 6 years old begins on Friday, April 5t 2024. The boys have been preparing
for this training every Thursday since September when George Fitzgibbon comes in to coach.
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For more details, please see notice attached to the Newsletter this week.

SOME PHOTOGRAPHS FROM GRANDPARENTS DAY
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